

Minutes of Friends of Priory Fields Committee meeting 12/May/22

1/ Present Nick, Ian, Dave, Malcolm, Sandy, Julie, Jo, Mary.

Members of public Angelina Robinson, Trevor May

Apologies Linden & Den

2/ Minutes read and agreed, Matters Arising. Sign for Moor Hall lane collected. Conversation about rubbish from Pizza van left at picnic area.

3/ Chairman's report, Ian mentioned the adder seen on fields. Now have New Union Flag

4/Accounts, Audited, brought by Jo + copy of this months accounts.

5/ Work Parties, Last. Cut Arch area and strimmed. Spread wood chips, cleared area in West Meadow around young trees.

Next W/P Cut paths, Strim, Erect new sign at Moor Hall entrance, Clean all signs

6/ Events Put New Union Flag up 1st June [Julie & Jo] AGM is organised, Julie & Sandy to do refreshments.

Jubilee event 4th June. Plant a Tree for the Jubilee. £20 per tree. Julie and Sandy to buy a specimen tree to show at the event. Decided to let people put a name tag on trees [nothing too obvious]. Put up Gazebo and display board. Balloons Red/White/Blue. Be there at 11am for 12 noon. Sweets for kids.

7/ Fund Raising, Christmas Raffle next Christmas.

8/ Field projects [covered in work parties]

9/ PC matters, Mary thanked us for the PC for having a stand at the Jubilee events. Question about when Arch check by Bakers due.

10/Publicity and News, Dave has put AGM details on Facebook.

11/ A.O.B. Nothing important, Badger hole near Picnic area mentioned. Ask PC when Arch inspection due, [Mary]

12/ Next meeting Thurs 9th June